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The Empire District Electric 2019 IRP 

November 28, 2018 Stakeholder Meeting  

The second stakeholder meeting for The Empire District Electric’s 2019 IRP will take place on November 28, 2018 

from 8:00am to 11:00am and will be focused on the key inputs to the IRP.  An overview of the overall IRP timeline 

also will be provided.  This is the second of three stakeholder meetings that will conclude with a Pre-Integration 

meeting (planned for January 2019), which is required under Chapter 22.  The November 28th stakeholder 

meeting will be conducted in person at the Governor Office Building, 200 Madison St., Jefferson City, Missouri, 

Room 110, with a WebEx available (details to be distributed to attendees).  Parties wishing to attend the meeting 

are requested to register by sending an email to Bethany Aborn at bethany.aborn@libertyutilities.com. 

Preliminary Agenda 

• Introductions 

• Overview of 2019 IRP Process 

• 2018 Special Contemporary Issues 

• Preliminary IRP Load Forecast 

• Preliminary Supply Side Resource Assumptions 

• Preliminary DSM Assumptions 

• T&D Discussion 

• Wrap Up 

 


